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Items for Information and Discussion

A. NMHS Update

Belfor Property restoration is working on finishing the installation of the ceiling and floor tiles 
in the 3rd floor center hallway. Fire sprinklers and components have been restored in that 
area. The classroom and offices should be available to the school this month at which time 
lab tables and seating will be installed by Facilities and that area can be used by students 
and staff. Casework for the science rooms is tentatively  scheduled to be replaced during the 
winter recess in December.

Roofing contractor Greenwood Industries has begun work on the roof. They are currently 
working on areas in the front. (Please reference the attached map). Weekly meetings are 
held discussing what areas are being worked on to coordinate with parking and entrance 
accessibility. During drop off and pick up no equipment is moved in order to avoid interfering 
with the arrival and dismissal process. No final timetable for the overall completion of this 
project has been submitted as of this writing.

Facilities has requested a revised cost estimate from Silver Petrucelli to include their charges 
for helping to provide services associated with grant work. We are attempting to acquire an 
HVAC grant from the State to defer costs for the code upgrades in the woodshop.

B. NV5/ESG Update

Currently ESG is installing solar panels on Hill and Plain school. They have commissioned the 
new boilers at the High School and Sarah Noble will be completed on 10/10.



C. Lillis Building

Multiple companies have been contacted to address concerns with the boiler. Currently there
is separation between two sections allowing steam to escape and not circulate through the
building. (Please reference picture of three-pass boiler for discussion). Currently this boiler is
not operational.
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